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Attention: Docketing Division 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus. OH 43215 

Cc: Honorable Ted Strickland 

To Wfiom It May Concern; 

I am writing the letter in nsgard to Case Number 07-1112WS-AIR. 

I want to express my objection to the very unreasonable water bill 
increase of 31.86%. My wife and i are retired and will find it very 
difficult to cover this increase! 

Your immediate attention to this matter is much appreciated. 

Sincerely, 

Ronald W. Jones 
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